Dear Residents

As some of you may know we are having some concerns that have arisen. While the town hall is
getting the cleaning and tlc that this lovely old building needs the clerk’s activities and sewer billing
will not take place in the hall. With the resources that we have in this day and age we will be working
from our homes. With the sewer payments, please just drop your payments in the mail or there is
also the little black box in front of our building that you are able to put them in there as well. That
box will be checked often by our sewer receptionist. If any permits are needed from the clerk please
feel free to check our website first as the permits that come through the hall will be available there.
If that does not work please feel free to reach out to me at any time. You can reach me from
Facebook. Our Facebook page is Weesaw Township Hall/ Sewer. | am also available at
weesawtownship@comcast.net or at wtpclerkassistant@outlook.com. | do have access to all three

of these accounts at all times. | will also be available in the middle of the day or evenings to meet
someone if they need to see me face to face, please email me and let me know that along with a
number you can be reached at so | can reach out and set up a time that works for both of us. |
apologize for any inconvenience this may cause any one in the near future. Please bear with us as we
move along in this process of cleaning. If you have any questions or concerns please reach out so
that we can answer any that you may have.

Weesaw Township Clerk

Erika Burcham
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